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Dear Parents,

On Wednesday your first grader wrote in his/her Scrapbook Journal for the first time.  I used a die-cut picture of a schoolhouse and glued that to the page.  Your child then wrote at least three sentences about what that picture reminded him/her of.  I read each child’s journal entry and wrote a little something back to each first grader.

Starting this week, your child will bring his/her Scrapbook Bag home on Wednesday evenings.  Their assignment is to find something from home that they can glue or tape to the next page in their journal.  This item will become their writing prompt for our Wednesday writing session.  Therefore, all your child will need assistance with each week is finding an item and getting back to school in their Scrapbook Bag.  The writing portion will always be done at school.  It is very important that the Scrapbook Bags are back to school by Tuesday of the week.  This way if a student has forgotten to bring a writing prompt, I can send a reminder home.

The item that your child chooses is only limited by his/her imagination!  The key component of this activity is for the item to spark an interest in your child, so that he/she will be able to write about it on Wednesday.  The list on the back of this paper is a generated list of ideas.  It is by no means an exclusive list.  Your child will probably come up with something totally different and unique that I didn’t even think of!  If an item is to big for the journal but your child has their mind set on writing about it, take a picture of the item and send that.

If you have any questions about what your child needs to do each week, please call or email me.  Thank you in advance for helping to nurture a love of writing in your first grader!  I am looking forward to seeing all of their creative ideas each week. (
